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President: George Davidson called the meeting to order.
1.  Our previous minutes were approved as posted online.
2.  Next Board meeting will be January 3, 2025, time and location TBA
3.  Next General meeting will be January 11, 2025, 10:30am in the museum.   
4.  Program: discussed moving to the 3rd floor of the museum after Dec 18th. 
5.  The silent auction followed the General Meeting and the  potluck at the Annex
followed the silent auction.

Vice President: Kathryn suggested that the January program should be to discuss
how to arrange the shelving, desk, chairs and get acquainted with our new library
surroundings.  Susan Hayes announced she would like another month to prepare her
program.  She will present her program in February.

Treasurer/Finance: No change.  We still have savings in the bank.  Membership
dues for 2025 are expected to be paid in January. 

Membership: Connie reported we currently have 37 members.  Candy Koetz and
her sister will be taking over the membership chair next month.  We welcome
Candy and her sister.

Webmaster: George posts the meeting minutes on our website. 
We are currently without a newsletter editor.  Contact any board member for more
information if you are interested in being a newsletter editor.

Library: Liza and George boxed up all of the library books both upstairs and
downstairs.  Our space on the 3rd floor of the museum will be available to move into
by December 18th.   We need to find movers for the many boxes of library books.

Program: The silent auction attracted a small crowd and we made $130. 

Potluck: A lovely display of salads, main courses and desserts were available in the
Annex for possibly the last time.  Thank you to Pegge for providing the cheerful
holiday decorations in the Annex.

Respectfully submitted
Linda Olsen, Secretary
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